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Date: Monday, March 27, 2023 3:57:01 PM

​Hello Plan Commission members,

I support the demolition and proposed redevelopment of these two parcels.

The owner has met with me and representatives of the Bay Creek Neighborhood Association.

I am aware of no concerns that would justify opposing this project.

Thank you.
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